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Invitation to Share Your Policy Vision with NJ21st Readers

From NJ21st Team <team@nj21st.com>
Date Tue 5/6/2025 9:01 AM
To info@stevesweeneyforgovernor.com <info@stevesweeneyforgovernor.com>

Good morning Mr. Sweeney,

I’m reaching out on behalf of NJ21st, a nonprofit civic journalism platform serving the 21st Legislative 
District. Our mission is to provide independent, fact-based coverage of local and statewide policy issues, 
with a focus on transparency and informed civic engagement.

We’d like to invite you to engage directly with our readership by sharing a detailed policy statement on 
two issues of particular interest to our community: education and housing.

Our readers are looking for more than campaign talking points—they’re seeking a clear, ground-level 
understanding of how you intend to address these challenges, along with a substantive policy blueprint 
that outlines your priorities and proposed solutions.

We hope you’ll consider submitting a written response that speaks directly to the policy-minded 
members of our audience.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to the opportunity to share your 
perspective.

Best regards,
John Migueis
Editor, NJ21st
973-477-6502

https://nj21st.com/
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